
HB 546 -- TEXT MESSAGING WHILE DRIVING

SPONSOR: Hansen

Currently, drivers under the age of 21 and drivers of commercial
vehicles are prohibited from using hand-held cell phones to send,
read, or write text messages or electronic messages. This bill
applies the ban on use of hand-held cell phones to all drivers.

This bill is the same as SB 569 (2016).


